
MEMORANDUM 

TO: Members of Committee on Seclusion and Restraints 

FROM: The Director of Professional Services 

DATE: July 8, 1986 

RE: Your final report 

I would like to personally thank each of you for the excellent piece 
of work you have accomplished in writing the final report on 
Seclusion and Restraints. 

I had 60 copies of the report made so that it can be distributed widely 
to the members of the Executive Committee of the Council of Physicians, 
Dentists and Pharmacists and to the members of the Comite de Regie, 
etc ... 

It will certainly be the subject of discussion over the next few 
months as the hospital will try to follow the recommendations that 
you have made. 

Please accept my sincere thanks for the effort you have put into 
this endeavour. 


